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Thursday 30" November 2017
Term 4 Week 8
FROM THE PRINCIPAL

Dear Parents/Carers,

I was extremely proud of our dancers on Friday night
when | had the pleasure of attending the 2017 School
Spectacular ‘Own the Moment’. Congratulations to our
talented dancers and to Mrs Gasson and Mrs Cook for
the coordination and limitless hours you gave to
support the dancers. If you didn’t attend the School
Spectacular over the weekend, it's not too late as you
can watch it broadcasted on Channel 7 on the 16"
December. It truly is a showcase of the talented
students across NSW Public Schools.

CHINESE STUDENTS STUDY TOUR

NVPS will be hosting visiting students and teachers from
China next February. We will be seeking host families
who are able to provide a bed and three meals a day to
the students. Further information and details will be
provided to those interested early in the new year.

ANNUAL PRESENTATION EVENING AND
PRESENTATION DAY

A note went out last week inviting you to our Annual
Presentation Event/s. You will have noticed we are
holding our 3-6 Presentation Evening at Elizabeth
Macarthur High School to enable as many parents and
friends to attend as possible. There will be no limit to
the number of parents/grandparents that are invited to
attend. We decided to trial the High School as the venue
for this special event.

Our K-2 Presentation Assembly will be held in our school
hall on Wednesday 6" December at 9:30am.

Each class will have six award recipients in the
categories of Academic Excellence, Citizenship, Most
Improved and three teacher’s choice awards.
Unfortunately, it is not possible for every student to
receive an end of year award. However, as we always
say and continue to reinforce, it is very important for all
students to participate and give their very best to all
endeavours.

KINDERGARTEN ORIENTATION

Welcorne
Glad you’ve heve!

Last Thursday was the last of our series of Kindergarten
Orientation mornings. We have 103 eager children
ready to join us in 2018. It is not too late to enrol your
child if they are turning five before 31* July 2018 and
they are ready in terms of school readiness. Please get
an enrolment form from our front office if you or a
friend or neighbour has a school age child.

ZONKA DAY

Last Wednesday our Year
6 teachers and students
coordinated NVPS's Year
6 Fundraiser. Students
played games, entered
lucky draws and
competitions, purchased
showbags and much
more. All of the funds
raised goes towards Year
6 Farewell. Thank you to
Mrs Robinson for
i coordinating 2017 Zonka
Day1 It was a huge success and loads of fun! Macarthur
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Chronicle came out to take a few photos and learn
about Zonka Day so keep a look out for NVPS featuring
in Snap Sydney.

REPORTS AND 2018 CLASSES

Preparations are well underway for 2018 planning and
teachers are busy writing reports and discussing classes
for next year. Reports will be sent home in Week 10.

We will endeavour to have classes formed and ready for
the start of next year but the structure is dependent on
the number of students enrolled. If numbers are not
stable at the start of the year, we may need to begin
with temporary classes for the first couple of days. This
is not my preferred choice and your help in informing us
of any possible moves and those who will not be
attending NVPS in 2018 is extremely important.

When forming classes we are always mindful of placing
students with teachers and in classes where their needs
will be best catered for and with at least one student
who they have a social connection and work well with.
We appreciate you trusting our professional judgement
in regards to this matter. Should there be any special
circumstances that either myself or the Deputy Principal
need to be made aware of then please do not hesitate
to make contact with us.

P&C GATHERING

| had the pleasure of attending our final P&C
Meeting/Gathering for the end of 2017 last week. It was
a lovely evening and we had the opportunity to thank
the hardworking group of parents who represent you,
our parents and carers of NVPS. We hope to engage
even more parents for 2018 and look forward to seeing
as many of you as possible at our first meeting next year
on Wednesday 7 February 2018.

SCHOOL COMMUNITY LIAISON OFFICER

Mrs Prue Wernicke has been employed as our
Community Liaison Officer and she has done a fantastic
job keeping you informed of happenings at our school
community
members and staff. Unfortunately, Prue has resigned
and will finish up in this role at the end of the school

and been the conduit between our

year. We will be advertising for a CLO in the near
future. Prue’s role has included the publication of

newsletters, our website, Skoolbag app in addition to

keeping a regular eye on our Facebook page. Prue’s
support has been invaluable and we will miss her in this
role. However, | am pleased to say Prue plans to
continue as our P&C President if re-elected and hopes
to be involved in the P&C next year. Thank you for your
hardwork and support this year Prue!

LEADERSHIP AND SPEECHMAKING COURSE

Twenty one students from years 4, 5 and 6 who had
demonstrated an interest and ability in public speaking
were selected to participate in a Leadership and
Speechmaking course this term.

The program was devised and conducted by Mrs Sue
Davies with assistance from Mrs Jackson and is based on
a Toastmasters program.

Over the 90 minutes of each session the students gave
prepared and impromptu speeches and practised the
various leadership roles and responsibilities involved
with running a meeting.

The group was extremely impressive, with every student
demonstrating good thinking skills, great listening skills,
improved speaking skills and an ability to work in a
collaborative manner.

Their evaluations of each speaker’'s efforts were
particularly mature and supportive.

On Tuesday, 25 family members had the opportunity to
attend and be impressed by the final meeting where the
students were also presented with their certificates of
achievement.

The students rated the course as very informative and
helpful and also a lot of fun.

Mrs Jackson
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SAVE THE DATE - AUSTRALIA DAY MARCH - CAMDEN

Our school will be participating in the Australia Day
March in Camden on Friday 26" January 2018. Students
are welcome to join in the celebrations with our school.
A note will be sent home with more information.

YEAR 3 CAMP TO YARRAMUNDI

Today our Year 3 students headed off to their first
school camp at Yarramundi near Richmond. Students
are looking forward to a range of activities including a
river walk, flying fox, giant swing and rock climbing to
name a few. They will be returning to school on Friday
1 December at 4pm.

URGENT REMINDER ABOUT THE STAFF CARPARK

Please note that our staff carpark is strictly limited to
staff during the hours of 7:30am — 5pm. The gates will
be locked throughout the day. | am sure you will all
understand that this is done in the interest of student
safety.

STUDENTS LEAVING NVPS

As we move into our planning phase for 2018, if you
have a student at NVPS who is NOT in Year 6 and will
not be returning to us next year, would you please let us
know. The number of students at our school affects the
planning for classes, teachers and school programs. The
earlier we have information, the better. Please write a
note to your child’s teacher or drop it into the office.

SPORTS REPORT

Yesterday we held a Mufti Day to support Joel Byrne
who has been selected in the PSSA State Softball Team.
Students wore their favourite sports jersey and colours
to support Joel. The mufti day raised $795.

DEBATING SHOWCASE TO CURRAN PUBLIC SCHOOL

Narellan Vale Public School’'s debating teams hosted a
demonstration debate today for Curran Public School.
The debaters from NVPS worked closely with the
debaters from Curran Public School to create, plan and
deliver a debate to the Stage 3 students at NVPS.
Curran Public School students were able to learn and
acquire the skills and knowledge needed to become
effective debaters as a result of the demonstration

debate. The students enjoyed networking with each
other.
Mrs Hamka

LAST DAY OF SCHOOL YEAR, FRIDAY 15" DECEMBER

Year 6 students and parents watch the Year 6 DVD at
2pm in the hall, followed by whole school tunnel to
farewell our Year 6 students.

UNIFORM SHOP

The last date for online ordering for the end of the year
will be Wednesday 13th December to guarantee
delivery before the end of term.

The uniform shop will re-open on Monday 29th January
2019 (Pupil Free Day) and throughout the Kindergarten
2018 Best Start Days, times to be confirmed.
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SCHOOL SPECTACULAR EXCURSION

Last week Mrs Samantha Gasson and | had the ahsolute
pleasure of accompanying our 13 talented Spec Troupe
dancers to Qudos Arena for "production week".

After hours, days and weeks of rehearsing both at
school and combined at Homebush, we performed in
four shows. Our dancers were thrilled to see their
school mates who attended Friday's preview show,
whose pride and joy was equal to our performers. Miss
Hamka and Mrs Pikula were blown away by the show. It
has been an exceptional experience and we are so very
proud of all our kids. A massive production with so
many elements. Our students were grateful and beyond
excited to be part of it all.

Ms Bronwyn Cook and Mrs Sam Gasson.

The P&C would like to thank all of
the families that have supported
our fundraisers this year, without
this support we would not have
raised $33,428. We would like to
thank our sponsors for 2017 /
2018,

NUPS

P&C

Kelly Partners

GNR Mechanics

Kids in Motion

The Hearing-Aid Clinic
Nash Property Agents

MBM Dental

Academy of Performing Arts Macarthur
Achieve Martial Arts
Harris Orthodontics

Begin Bright

Voiceology Australia
Piano Direction

Kip McGrath Narellan
Professionals Narellan
Gotcha Talking

Reeds and More

Linda's Lawns

Tri-City Maintenance
Janelle's Piano Tuition
Master Coaching Narellan
Au Naturale Beauty

ARTIST IN RESIDENCE

Prize winning artist, Ken
Tucker, painted a canvas
beach scene which is our
raffle prize.  Tickets are
available at the office and a
small book has been sent
home. Pleas let us know
should you require
additional tickets. The raffle
is being drawn in week 9 at
our 3-6 Presentation
Evening.

COLOURING COMPETITION

Our Sponsor Achieve Martial Arts
are  running a  colouring
competition. Every valid entry
will earn our P&C S$1. Age
category prizes are $100 Target
vouchers. Entries are due to the
front office by tomorrow, Friday
1* December.

Green Team
would like to say a
huge thank you to
all of the students
who came to our
Green team
Christmas sale
over the past 3
e \ weeks. Thank you
to the parents and staff for all the wonderful donations.
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Well done to the Green Team Seniors for running the  Year 5 Taste of High School Day

sales. Congratualtions to our Raffle winners; Eve and  Year 6 High School Orientation Day

Mia in 1/2A and Patrick in 1P. Thank you. Make Up Gymnastics Lessons K-2

Wednesday 6™ December

K-2 Presentation Assembly 9:30am

Thursday 7" December

Primary Presentation Evening 6:30 — 8pm
Kindergarten Dance Group Bunnings Performance.

Week 10
Monday 11" December
Parent Helper Thank You Morning Tea
Tuesday 12" December
Year 6 Graduation 9.30am Hall
Kindergarten Graduation 11:45am Hall
Year 6 Farewell 6pm, Camden Lakeside Country Club
Wednesday 13" December
TOYS AND TUCKER Year 6 Beach Day

Friday 15" December
Thank you to the families who supported the Toys N Last Day of School Year.
Tucker drive. The donations have now been collected  Saturday 16" December

and will be greatly appreciated by those who will be  Schools Spectacular televised on Channel 7

receiving the donations.

Mrs Grimwood — Green Team Coordinator

) ) Students in Years 1-6 2018 return to school Tuesday
THE NVPS Student Representative Council Team 2017. 30th January. Students will assemble in Area A in their

2017 Class groups.

Kindergarten 2018 starts on Monday 5th February,
students and parents will meet in the hall for a formal
welcome and details of organisation for the start of
their school journey

Dates for the Calendar

Week 8

Thursday 30" November

Year 3 Camp Yarramundi. Students need to arrive to
school at 7:45am.

Friday 1* December

Year 3 Camp Yarramundi. Students will return no later
than 4pm. If there are any changes you will be notified
through the SKOOLBAG app.

Year 5 Taste of High School Day permission note due.

Week 9
Tuesday 5" December
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Narellan & District

%< Professionals R

BET 1 I\ st

SELL YOUR HOME UJITH ADAM AND HE WILL DONFITE

$1,000 BACK TO THE SCHOOL

INVISIBLE S
ORTHE BONTIST Incognito

i " P
:l:- invisalign invisalign

ORTHODONTIC TREATMENT FOR ALL AGES IN A
CARING AND FRIENDLY ENVIRONMENT

WWW.HARRISORTHO.COM.AU CALL FOR MORE DETAILS >

M 0414 441661
E adam.presti@professionalsnarellan.com.au

Specialisf GdhOdOﬂflS' W professionalsnarellan.com.au

P._‘].SOO 067 846
(1 m o ORTHO) | Adam Presti = P'rofessionals ﬂ D n M PR E STI

) Narellan & District

IS YOUR CHILD

READY FOR
SECONDARY

SCHOOL?

Let's work together to help
your child reach their full potential
in English and Maths

o cma -

v' Proven Methods v Qualified Teachers v* Free Assessments v Tailored Programmes

NARELLAN 0439 960758 Kip
Suite 16, 1 Elyard St, Narellan NSW 2567 McGrath

. N @A
www.kipmegrath.com.au/narellan EDUCATIONCENTRES



Tri-City Mcuntencmce /

Graeme Palmer

Pamela Olson

W AuNaturals

0427 448 532 W Solon and Mobile Beauty 4628 6746

Auto Detailing
Trucks

www.aunaturalebeauty.com.au

Mobile Beauty Service Available!

’ SCHOOL READINESS &
Begin
Brioht. PRIMARY TUTORING CENTRE

For all children 2 - 12 years
Small group and individual sessions
Fun school holiday workshops G)

Book a free trial quote BBtrial

Lesley on 02 4648 1144 £

harringtonpark@beginbright.com.au
Harrington Plaza Shopping Centre A
s = % Harrington Park NSW ‘

N VPS 2016/2017 THE GIFT OF MUSIC FOR YOUR CHILD IS
= SChOO onsors — MUCH CLOSER THAN YOU THINK.
IN FACT IT IS HERE WITHIN THE SCHOOL
COMMUNITY!

PLEASE SUPPORT THOSE WHO SUPPORT A
OUR SCHOOL. TOGETHER WE CAN

ACHIEVE WONDERFUL THINGS.

M7

Irection

ARE NOW OFFERING
6 MONTHS INTEREST FREE TERMS TO
NARELLAN VALE PUBLIC SCHOOL
FAMILIES ON OUR RANGE OF QUALITY
JAPANESE MADE YAMAHA PIANOS.

For further information please call
James Patmore 0430358864




The Hearing Aid Clinic...
Providing hcac;rir.;-_;).r solutions

Honest, unbiased advice

We listen
so that
you can

hear

Latest digital technology

Locally owned and operated
Large selection of manufacturers

Your hearing welfare is our utmost concern

You don’t want to miss a single word!
1A /125 Argyle Street Camden

4655 1648

Shop 35A, Narellan Town Centre South Building
326 Camden Valley Way Narellan

4647 3288

ACCREDITED to PROVIDE FREE HEARING AIDS to ELIGIBLE PENSIONERS

RM2790775

Property Agents

Jorouc[gaono‘or& (f
Narellan Vale Public School

4647 5933
1/ 2-4 Main Street, Mount Annan NSW 2567 SELL WII‘TH

www.nashproperty.com.au | N ash

Prope rty

Like us on f /nashpropertyagents

4647 5933




Master ﬁ Coaching

Phone: (02) 4648 3103
Unit 4B/26 Somerset Avenue Narellan

School Tuition

Kindergarten to HSC

1 Linda’s Lawns -

Residential lawn mowing
_Hedge Trimming
~= Commercial mowing
@\ Garden Clean Ups
¥ Ride on mowing
| & " Weed Control
P Gardening Services

' ‘Phone: 0412 597 630.
Email: lindaslawns@gmail.com

-meme"if
ANCINGY
CTING!

BGINNERS 10 PROFESSIONAI.S

f VOICEOLOGY STU[]IUS . .
¥ Suite 1 (upstairs) E‘ Vo A=
190 ARGYLE STREET, CAMDEN k/ S a TIOUE. i) -
PHONE 0416 060 519 e Facin he Word s

"!

faﬁqma g

15




ukneed help

Our Occupational Therapists can help you:
¢ Handwriting/ fine motor skills.

» Self help skills: toileting, dressing and so on.

¢ Cognitive skills: planning and organising

* Visual — motor integration
» Sensory issues
*» Home/ Environmental modifications
N / ?

Help your child improvel their
communication
~ Health

Fund
Rebates
Available

Whather through a smie, a gesture, a single word
of & story, communicating with your chid
allows you 10 share ke logether

Do you want your child to
achieve academic success and
have confidence in
communicating socially

S




KELLY+PARTNERS

CHARTERED ACCOUNTANTS

l Dental
5/13 Rodeo Rd Gregory Hills NSW - 2567

e
Bulk Billing for the CDBS OFF ON
Eligible kids 4090 sicacime.
NO-GAP CHECK-UP,
Veneers: o . S99t oo
BOOK YOUR APPOINTMENT TODAY {1172 i1} K| |

¢) mbmdentalcare &) mbmcare.com.au

Advertise with us

From as little as $100, we can connect your
business with our school community!

For more information please email us

nvpssponsorship@hotmail.com




